
From: Kathy Powell <kpowell@slcog.org>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov
CC: 'Dr. Michael Mikota'mmikota@slcog.org 

cmunn@slcog.orgcmunn@slcog.org 
kpowell@slcog.orgkpowell@slcog.org

Date: 10/30/2014 2:27:18 PM
Subject: RE: Meeting to Discuss Emergency Procurement Process for Meals

I'm resending for Connie because I believe the email below was sent to the wrong address for Tony 
Kester.
Kathy Powell

Good Afternoon Tony,

We are very excited about the possibility of being a part of the drop ship meals in our region. You 
mentioned you could come down to meet with Dr. Mikota, Kathy Powell, and myself. I am 
forwarding you some available dates we have that will hopefully fit into your schedule.

November 4th -any time after 12 
November 5th- anytime between 10:00am- 3pm 
November 7th -any time after 10:00am

Please let me know what time is convenient and if none of these dates suit we will start again with 
the following week.

Thank you and I look forward to moving ahead with this venture between the LGOA and Santee- 
Lynches to better serve our most vulnerable elderly population.
Connie

Connie D. Munn, MSW

AAA/ADRC Director 
Santee-Lynches RCOG 
P.O. Box 1837
Sumter, SC 29151
803-774-1376
cmunn@slcog.org
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